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Rules Committee,

Dear Senators (especially you Senator Beyer),

My name is Jeff DeVore and I am a voter living in Pleasant Hill, Oregon. I want to register my
support for HB2927.

As you can all see, our US senators are working hard for ordinary Oregonians, and I expect no
less from you. The people of Oregon unanimously want the Predident of the United States to
be elected by the popular vote, and we want you to support Oregon as a national leader in this
cause. I am looking for all of you to be on the record in support of HB2927.

Thank you,

Jeff DeVore

Jeff DeVore 
oakcrk@aol.com 
85816 Parklane Circle 
Pleasant Hill, Oregon 97455
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